
 

  

 

9 April 2024 

 

 

The Announcements Officer 

National Stock Exchange of Australia Limited 

1 Bligh Street 

SYDNEY  NSW  2000 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 

 

Election of a Director 

 

At the Class Meeting of M Class shareholders of STL held on 9 April 2024, M Class 

shareholders elected Mr Mark Greenwood as a Miller Director 

 

Mr Greenwood replaces Mr Ian Davies who resigned as a Director of STL on  

9 February 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Chris Wagner 

CFO and Company Secretary 

 


